

# Đề thi giữa kì 2 lớp 9 môn tiếng Anh có đáp án - Đề số 1

## A. PHONETICS

Choose	the	word	in	each	group	that	has	the	under	lined	part	pron	oun	ced
differer	ıtlv	from	the	e rest	. (1.0pt	t)								

1. A. us <b>ed</b>	B. arriv <b>ed</b>	C. closed	D. lik <b>ed</b>
2. A. internet	B. invent	C. bucket	D. spend
3. A. wat <b>ch</b>	B. <b>ch</b> emistry	C. lat <b>ch</b>	D. check
4. A. teach	B. jeans	C. cl <b>ea</b> n	D. instead
5. A. r <b>i</b> ce	B. pipe	C. fill	D. appliance
B. GRAMMAR	- VOCABULARY	Y – LANGUAGE	FUNCTIONS
	ord or phrase mai entence. (2.5pts)	rked A, B, C or D	that best fits the blank
1. I suggest	off the light	ts before going out.	
A. turn			
B. to turn			
C. turning			
D. turned			
2. I lost my pen. I	have looked	it for all the morr	ning.
A. after			



B. for
C. up
D. at
3. She was lazy, she didn't pass the exam.
A. but
B. since
C. however
D. so
4. You often waste garbage around the school yard,?
A. aren't you
B. you aren't
C. do you
D. don't you
5. She felt very because of her good result.
A. happy
B. happiness
C. happily



D. unhappy			
6	she often tells lies,	many people believe her.	
A. Therefore			
B. Because			
C. Although			
D. However			
7. I bought a pict	ure	was very valuable.	
A. which			
B. when			
C. who			
D. where			
8. She sings and	dances	·	
A. beauty			
B. beautiful			
C. beautifully			
D. beautify			
9. If we go on lit	tering, the environm	nent will be seriously	•



A. pollute
B. polluted
C. pollution
D. pollutants
10. I suggest we energy-saving bulbs instead of ordinary 100-watt bulbs.
A. to use
B. used
C. using
D. should use
II. Reorder the sentences to make a meaningful dialogue (1.0pt)
1. Just in case the market will be closed and no food will be available.
2. And I think we should buy some canned food, too.
3. Yes, I agree with you. Because there may be a power cut.
4. I think we should buy some matches and candles before a typhoon.
5. What for?
C. READING

Read the passage, then answer the questions below (2.5pts)



Are you looking for a cheap, clean, effective source of power that doesn't cause pollution or waste natural resources? Look no further than solar energy from the Sun.

At present, most of our electricity comes from the use of coal and gas, oid or nuclear power. This power could be provided by the Sun. One percent of the solar energy that reaches the Earth is enough to provide power for the total population.

Many countries are already using solar energy. Solar panels are placed on the roofs of a house and the Sun's energy is used to heat water. The energy can be stored for a number of days, so on cloudy days you can use solar energy, too.

Sweden has an advanced solar energy program. There, all buildings will be heated by solar energy and cars will use solar power instead of gas by the year 2015.

### **Questions:**

- 1. Is solar energy an efficient source of power?
- 2. Where are the solar panels placed?
- 3. How long can the solar energy be stored?
- 4. When will cars use solar power instead of gas in Sweden?
- 5. Is the solar energy used in Vietnam now?

#### D. WRITING

Use the words or phrases given below to complete a passage about how necessary to celebrate a day for parents. An example (0) is done for you. (3.0 pts)



- 0. It/ necessary/ have/ celebrate/ our parents.
- => It is necessary to have to celebrate for our parents.
- 1. Children/ have/ special day to express/ feelings, memories and love/ their parents.
- 2. We have/opportunity/enhance the family traditions/ get together.
- 3. Sunday/ a day off/ so everybody/ free from work and study.
- 4. Children/ give their parents/ flowers/ send cards/ make/ special cakes they like.
- 5. I believe/ idea/ be supported/ and/ it/ be celebrated nationwide.

#### ĐÁP ÁN

Choose the word in each group that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

1. D; 2. C; 3. B; 4. D; 5. C

Choose the word or phrase marked A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in each sentence. (2.5pts)

1. C; 2. B; 3. D; 4. D; 5. A; 6. C; 7. A; 8. C; 9. B; 10. D

Put the sentences in the dialogue in the correct order. (1.0pt)

4 - 3 - 2 - 5 - 1

Read the passage, then answer the questions below. (2.0pts)

1. Yes. It is.



- 2. They/ Solar panels are placed on the roofs of a house.
- 3. It/ The solar energy can be stored for a number of days.
- 4. Cars will use solar power instead of gas in Sweden by the year 2015.

OR: In Sweden, cars will use solar power instead of gas by the year 2015.

5. Yes, it is.

Use the words or phrases given below to complete a passage about how necessary to celebrate a day for parents. (3.0pts)

- 1 Children should have a special day to express their feelings, memories and love for their parents.
- 2 We will have an opportunity to enhance the family traditions and (to) get together.
- 3 Sunday is a day off, so everybody is free from work and study.
- 4 Children should/can give their parents flowers, send cards and/or make special cakes (that) they like.
- 5 I believe my idea will be supported and it will be celebrated nationwide.